
  
 

FISCAL IMPACT NOTE 

	

 
 
Ordinance:  O-21-21 
 
Title:  Public Ethics – Statement of Compliance  
 
Date:  June 14, 2021 
 
 
This ordinance repeals the requirement to file a Statement of Compliance for certain City board 
and commission members prior to being sworn in as a member.  It has no fiscal impact.  
 
 
Prepared by Katie Connolly, Budget Analyst 
 


